Kevin Music

_ R
From: Wayne Harrison <WayneH@WasteConnections.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2015 9:38 AM
To: ‘tamara.parks@crossvilletn.gov'
- Cc: ‘kevin.music@crossvilletn.gov'
Subject: City commercial customers

Im fairly certain we converted all the customers who were considered commercial a couple years ago. Were checking
our routes though to see if we still have any that need to be converted.

Thanks,

Wayne Harrison

District Manager

Waste Connections of Tennessee, Inc.
Crossville- 6033

Oak Ridge- 6032-0




